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I am in support of the Bill that Mark Latham has introduced.  It is time to stop this constant waste 
of tax payer dollars on such vexatious and constant complaints by Garry Burns. This only reason 
I have asked that my name is kept private is I do not want to be the next person he gets his sights 
on to attack. His ridiculous attacks on Bernard Gaynor are shocking! My Garry Burns seems to 
have some issues, but he should go and deal with them instead of taking them out on every person 
who has a different opinion to him! PLEASE this must STOP!!!!! I have also met John Sunol. He 
and Bernard Gaynor have done NOTHING wrong except voice a different opinion. We MUST 
protect freedom of speech in this country. I would like to see those that Mr Garry Burns has 
attacked and maligned compensated.  I really hope you support free speech in this country! 


